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June 1, 2021
To the Class of 2021 and their families,

We are so excited about the Graduation Ceremony for the Class of 2021! On Thursday, June 3,
2021, we will have a brief graduation meeting and practice with all of our graduates to ensure
they have the most up to date information, thoroughly understand expectations, and are
provided all final instructions. This meeting is an annual event, and all of the graduates are
required to attend. We will distribute the tickets to the graduates that have not picked up their
tickets, and based upon availability, we will also distribute the already requested additional
tickets. We cannot take any additional requests at this time. Graduation items such as caps and
gowns that have not been picked up will also be available.

Again, the required meeting and practice will take place on Thursday June 3, 2021. If the
graduate’s last name begins with A through G, they will meet second period (8:17 am). If the
graduate’s last name begins with H through N, they will meet third period (9:09 am), and if the
graduate’s last name begins with O through Z, they will meet fourth period (10:01 am).
Graduates keep in mind that you are coming on campus, and you will need to wear

the required face covering and follow all of our school and district policies.

School is still in session, and the off-site dual enrolment courses have concluded. We have set
the meetings up so that testing will not be an issue, and everyone can attend. If the graduate
has a unique circumstance, they are to contact either Mrs. Biddle or Mr. Denton directly.
Graduates, school owned technology must be returned prior to graduation, and it can be
returned when you attend our graduation meeting.

Thank you for your attention for this important meeting, and we are looking forward to seeing
all of our graduates on Thursday in our auditorium!
Sincerely,
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Keith Mastorides
Principal, Clearwater High School




